
From: John Clarke <John.Clarke@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 6:51 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel New Fast Boat 6-8-9  
  

Morning Steve, 

 

 
The following members have returned from Jeanette La. for a pre-build meeting for (1) new Fast 

Boat 6-8-9 that the city has procured from Gravois Aluminum Boats. All expenses were covered by 

the vendor Gravois per contract # 148520.  

 

•District Chief John Clarke 

•Deputy District Chief Jason Lach 

 

Thanks Steve 

 
John Clarke 

District Chief 

Bureau of Logistics 
 

Chicago Fire Department 
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